
 

NEWS RELEASE 
For immediate release 

Contact: 
Wendy Youngren, President 
Heartland Security  
888-264-6380 
wyoungren@heartlandss.com 
 
Twitter: @heartlandss 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/heartlandss/ 
 
 

Nate Ellis Hired as Regional Sales Representative for 
Heartland Security 

 

MANKATO, Minn. – Heartland Security announces the hiring of Nate Ellis as regional sales 

representative covering the central and southern Minnesota area. 

 

Heartland Security’s President, Wendy Youngren, said, “Nate is local to the Mankato area and brings a 

strong background in security and law enforcement. We are excited to have him part of the team!” 

 

Heartland Security is unique to the alarm industry, as the company was created in 1999 by nine electric 

cooperatives in Minnesota and Iowa. Heartland Security is now owned by 13 electric cooperatives and 

has grown to over 8,000 customers. A smart security system from Heartland Security lets you view your 

cameras and control your lights, locks, garage door, and thermostat all from one app on your 

smartphone, giving you anytime, anywhere access to your home or business. For more information, visit 

www.heartlandss.com. 

 


